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From: George <gmacha(@sympatico.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2010 8:47 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

I am against the new policy of restricting the leverage to 10-1. You want people to be employed but yet you
are taking away opportunity for income in tough times. Trading is not easy as is and changing this will
make it even more difficult with poor leverage. Not all people trade forex or no how too but the ones that
do no this is unfair to take earnings away from us. Dont forget we do trade at irregular times adjusting
sleep habits in order to trade. The more we make the better the economy. Perhaps the president should
share his little salary with us to compensate for this ridiculous proposal.

G. Macha



